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Religion 
We started the 
church season of 
Lent.  The students  

Next week will work 
on a Lenten packet 
to help them better 
understand this sea-
son.  On Tuesday we 
will start on Chapter 
16, Jesus Shows 
God’s Love. 
Reading 

This week in phonics 
we learned Long O 
spelled oa and ow.  
We also are learning 

contractions of ‘ve, 
and ‘re.  We are read-
ing a story called To-
mas Rivera.  The stu-
dents are learning 
about a biography. In 
small groups we 
named our groups 
according to the 
Olympic rings colors.  
In groups the stu-

dents are reviewing 
high frequency 
words and phonics 
skills.  Next week we 
will read literature 

books on their read-
ing levels. 

Spelling 

We will not have a 
spelling test next 
week. 

Writing/Language 
Art 

To celebrate the 
Olympics, the stu-
dents this week 
picked a sport and 

pretended that they 
were at the Olym-
pics.  They did a 
great job writing 
about their adven-
ture. 

Math 

This week we 
learned about how 
to order weight, ca-
pacities, and tem-

peratures in order.  
The students worked 
on SuccessMaker 
Math and AMath.  In 
small group students 

are working on place 
value, telling time, 
and subtracting 2 dig-
it with regrouping. 

Science 

We are enjoying 
learning about solids, 
liquids, and gases.  
Last Friday and Mon-
day we learned about 
Groundhog Day. 

Social Studies 

  We will also start 
learning about Rosa 
Parks, Harriet Tub-
man, and George 
Washington Carver. 

Valentine’s Party 

Thank you parents 
for bringing supplies 
and helping at our 
party.  The students 
had a great time. 

a Day –Art 

b Day— Music 

c Day– PE 

Tuesday11:30– Computer 

Wednesday Library 11:30 

11: 00- Lunch 

10:30—Recess 

1:45—Recess 

Up coming Events 

2/16 No School  

2/19 No School 

2/22 1st Grade Field 
Trip 

 

 

 

 

 

What You Can Do to 

Help our Child 

 Learn addition and 

subtraction facts 

 Writing sentences 

 Telling time to 

hour and half-hour 

 Skip count by 2’s, 

5’s, and 10’s. 

 Know address & 

phone 

Our Schedule and News 

WHAT’S HAPPENING IN OUR CLASS 

 

Feb. Birthdays 

2/2 Mitch  

2/18 Henry 

Reminder 

If you have papers to go 

to the office or me, 

please put in your child’s 

Green Take Home Folder.  

The Red Folder is only 

for homework. 

 Water Bottle 
Please send a plastic wa-

ter bottle with a flip top.  

This way your child may 

stay healthier drinking 

from their bottle instead 
of the water fountain. 

 

Timely Arrival 
Please have your child 

arrive before the 8:00 

bell especially on Mass 

days.  Your child will be 

counted tardy when 
they arrive to the class-

room after 8:00. 

 

School Prayer 

Dear Jesus,  You are 
the rock in the rip-
ple of my life.  Help 
me remember to 
spread your love by 
noticing the good in 
others, recognizing 
those who need my 
prayers, and being a 
good disciple today.  
Amen 


